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August 1, 1996

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, =287
Proposed Revisicn to Technical Specifications
Revision of LPSW-4 and LPSW-5 Surveillance
Supplemental Information

In a letter dated June 6, 1996, Duke Power submitted a
proposed amendment to the Oconee Nuclear Station Techn.ical
Specifications to support removal of he ES signal from
valves LPSW-4 and LPSW-5. During t'.~» 'RC review of the
proposed amendment, a *title header was discovered to have
been inadvertently omictted in ~ne of the pages of the new
proposed Technical Specificatiun. Please find the corrected
paye attached, along with instructions for replacement into
the existing proposed amendment package.

Very Truly Yours,

70
/ J. W. Hampton

Site Vice President
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cc: Mr., S. D. Ebneter
Regional Administrator, Region II

Mr. P. E. Harmon
Senior Resident Inspector

Mr. D. E. LaBarge
ONRR, Project Manager

Mr. M. Batavia
DHEC

Mr. R. P. Zimmerman
ONRR



